
 

 

 

May 30
th
 2020 

The I.M.C.A. Old Timers will be hosting a vintage racing event during Jackson 

Motorplex’s USAC show May 30, 2020.  Here is your chance to get your vintage car 

out and run on the historic Jackson Speedway Open to all Vintage Clubs. 

 

 

                       

This is a great chance to get some track time and also be part of a sprint car 

weekend.  If you have not been to Jackson recently they have gone all out to make 

this a premier dirt racing facility.  New grand stands, moved the pits, a full camp 

ground for you to overnight. 

 

Please contact me if you are interested, as we are looking for a car count.   

Dave Stone:  651-388-4077  treasurer@imcaoldtimers.com 

For track info:  http://www.jacksonmotorplex.com/  
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